
  
 
 
 

      
 

  
           
June 24, 2019 
 
Addendum 1 
RFQ #19-2073947 
Denali Depot Phase 3 Security Upgrades 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for questions / clarifications. 
 
The Closing Date for this has changed.  This RFQ will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until June 28, 2019 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time.     
 
 
 
Clarifications:   
 
 Any asphalt to be done such as cold patch and collars around the boxes will be done through a change order. 
 
The staging area for the ARRC provided material and contractors equipment will be at the North end past P-7. 
and park their vehicles in the northern most lot. 
 
The J boxes will not be required to have ground rods within the, as an #8 single conductor ground cable will be 
run to each location. 
 
The Contractor shall arrange for ARRC flag protection if working within 20’ of the track. All work shall cease 
when a train passes and all employees, vehicles and equipment must be at least 20’ from the track and behind 
the gate until the train has safely passed. The Contractors will need to suspend any work will the train is at the 
depot loading or departing . The daily scheduled arrival for the southbound train is 12:10 pm. and departure at 
12:30 pm.  The Northbound train is scheduled to arrive at 3:40 p.m. and departs at 4:00 p.m. 
 
PPE including hard hats will be required to be worn at all times. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  

  


